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The City of Redmond Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee would like to extend our support
for legislation that would allow all Oregon cities to reduce their neighborhood street speed limits
down to 20 MPH.  We have started to build a Quiet Street Network (a/k/a bicycle boulevard) in
Redmond to encourage bicycle use and a 20 MPH speed limit would allow cars and bicyclists to co-
exist more safely and reduce the likelihood and severity of any bike/car collisions. 
 
Further, we feel that this the kind of decision that should be made locally.
 
Thanks for your time and consideration,
 

Scott Woodford | City of Redmond
Senior Planner
 
phone          541.923.7758
email           scott.woodford@ci.redmond.or.us
 

411 SW 9th Street Redmond, Oregon 97756

WWW.CI.REDMOND.OR.US  
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

DISCLOSURE NOTICE: 
Messages to and from this email address may be subject to Oregon Public Records Law.
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